
Dear Woodland Families, 
 

I hope this note finds you well. 
 

This month, you’ll be receiving a report card in the mail for each student.   If you have questions about the report, 
or what it means, please reach out to us, we’re here to help!   
 

As you know February includes our celebration of kindness for Valentine’s Day.  Students may ask you what they 
can do instead to show kindness for their peers. 
 

There are SO many ways that we can celebrate one another, like: 
 

- An act of kindness- like helping someone accomplish a task 
- Smiling all day long 
- Telling someone how much we care for them 
- Giving someone a ‘thumbs up’ or kind word when they have accomplished something 
- Carefully listening to someone and genuinely responding to show I care about what they are 

thinking and saying 
- Drawing someone a picture 
- Give a school related gift like an eraser, bookmark, or a pencil 
 

I’m sure the list could keep going on, and it doesn’t even include anything to eat!  Please remember that we are 
not allowing sweets or unhealthy food for class or student celebrations.  
 

I do hope you are able to give and get kindness every day, but especially this upcoming Valentine’s Day! 
 

As always, thank you for helping make the Woodland community a better place for kids! 
 

Thank you,  Rob Robinson 
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Please join us for the… 
 

 

Family 
Leadership  

Team Meeting  
 

Monday, February 
10th  

 5:00 – 6:00 PM 
 

This is a chance to 
learn and have a 

conversation about 
issues that affect 
students, families, 

and Woodland 
School.  There will 

also be time for 
questions. 

 
Coffee and snacks 

will be served, please 
join us, and feel free 
to stay for the PTA 

meeting at 6:00 PM. 
 

 (Spanish 
Interpreters 
Available) 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 

 

     Safety in the Parking Lot 
 

Woodland Families, I’d like to remind you of a few safety steps for our 
parking lot. 
 

Please remember our goal in the lot is to keep everyone, especially kids, 
safe. 

• DRIVE SLOWLY-Students who walk use the sidewalk on that side 
and unexpected things do happen in the parking lot and driveways. 

• Please drop off children at the drop-off area.   

• For everyone’s safety students should not walk through the parking 
lot.   

• If you walk in with students, please keep them at your side and 
watch for other cars. 

• Stay out of the way of the busses-the bus always has the Right of Way. 

• Park only in designated spaces, not in between the parking spots.  

• When picking up, students must be picked up from the pick-up area, it is not safe to  
have them walk across traffic to the parking areas. 

• When exiting the parking lot, both lanes are right turn only.  
Turning left creates a  
back up in the lot, it is difficult for traffic to flow correctly, and the  
buses cannot turn out from the parking lot. 

 
 

Late Start  Mondays: 
8:50 AM – 2:10 PM 

 

February: 
17th No School 
 President’s Day 
March: 
18th – 20th  No School 
 Conferences 
23rd – 27th No School  
 Spring Break! 
April: 
10th No School 
 Grading Day 
May: 
25th No School 
 Memorial Day 
June: 
10th  Last Day of School! 
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REMINDERS: 

No School: 
Monday, February 17th President’s Day! 

 

 

February 2020  
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

3    Late Start-8:50 AM 
 

4 

   
5  6  

 
7 Popcorn 50 cents     

         
 

10   Late Start-8:50 AM 

Family Leadership 
Meeting 5:00 PM 

PTA 6:30 PM 

11 12 

 
13 

 
14  Valentine’s Day 

 

17 

No School 

 President’s Day 

 

18 

 

 

19 

100th Day 

Of School! 

20 21    

 

Awards Assembly 

8:00 AM-Friendship 

 

24   Late Start-8:50 AM 
 

25 26 27 28 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Too Sick for School? 

 
 
 

 

February Field Trips: 
13th 3rd Grade OMSI 
18th 4th Grade Portland Art Museum 

Yearbooks  $10.00  
This year you can purchase on-line!  

  

ybpay.lifetouch.com 

Debit & Credit Card Payments 

Yearbook ID: 12807520 
The Last Day:  

Ordering on line:  4/1/2020 

The Last Day:  

Ordering through the office: 4/12/2020 

 
 
 
 

 

Students can go to school if: 
• They have a runny nose or 
little cough, but no other 
symptoms.  
• They haven’t taken any fever 
reducing medicine for 24 hours 
and have been fever-free during 
that time.  
• They haven’t thrown up or 
had diarrhea for 24 hours. 

Too Sick for School?  
Keep Students home if: 

• They have a temperature 
higher than 100.5 degrees 
even after taking medicine.  
• They are throwing up or 
have diarrhea.  
• Their eyes are pink and 
crusty. 

Call the doctor if:  
• They have a temperature higher 
than 100.5 degrees for more than 
two days.  
• They’ve been throwing up or have 
diarrhea for more than two days.  
• They’ve had the sniffles for more 
than a week and aren't getting 
better. These are generally accepted 
guidelines. Everybody is different. If 
you are unsure, ask your health care 
provider or call your school. 

Too Sick for School? 
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